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 Welcome to our Winter Newsletter 
Hullbridge Parish Council would like to wish all a 

Happy and  Healthy New Year  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas 2022 
Hullbridge Parish Council would like thank everyone who 
came along, enjoyed and participated in the Hullbridge 
Christmas Light Switch On.  Special thanks to the HCA 
who arranged Santa’s Grotto and Santa’s arrival and 
housed indoor stalls, also to S-Type Security and Print & 
Web for sponsoring the Christmas tree and Cooks 
Carriages - Santa’s transport. SAVE the DATE - Saturday 

2nd December 2023 
Christmas Parcels—Are you 80 or 
over? We would like to say a big  
thankyou to the Green Star Co-op on 
Ferry Road for helping us source the 
food for our Christmas Parcels and for 
the donation towards the cost of 
these. We are very lucky to have such 
supportive local businesses. If you 
have not previously had a parcel then 
please contact the Parish Office to be 
added to the list. 
     Warm Spaces  

Hullbridge Free Church are providing a warm space for 
residents to meet during the winter months, there will be 
tea, coffee and biscuits available donated by the Green 
Star Co-op , please see our the Parish Council Facebook 
page and website or contact the office for more 
information.  

Community Speedwatch  
Residents have highlighted speeding as one of the key 
issues they would like addressed. We are currently looking 
for volunteers so we can run a community speed watch. 
initiative in this area. 

Planning in Hullbridge 
Please see our Facebook and website for the link to 
helpful information on the process for considering 
Planning Applications in Hullbridge.  

Police and Councillor Community Meetings 
These will be held at the Parish Office all dates are 
available on our Facebook page, website and 
noticeboards. These are great opportunities for 
residents to come and meet your local councillors 
and Police Constables , have a coffee and raise any 
important issues.   

Kendal Park Nature Reserve  
The new pond is thriving and the nature reserve is 
looking lovely. Please note that as this is a protected 
site all dogs should be kept on leads whilst walking 
in the reserve. We hope to plant a commemorative 
tree for the Coronation of King Charles III in the 
reserve this spring, check social media and 
noticeboards for further information. 

Police Update 
Would you like to help keep you community safe? 
Have you considered volunteering as a Community 
Specials Constable? For more information  visit 
www.essex.police.uk/communityspecials  to find 
out more. 
Police:Email:warren.lamb@essex.police.uk  
Mobile:07980 711214 Tel: 101ext. 490535   
Please call  999 in an emergency. 
S-Type Security  - 
01245 931598 
Please report anti-
social behaviour and 
crime to our Security 
Firm . Call 999 in an 
emergency.   
Highway Issues  Please call Essex County Council 
on  0845 603 7631  
Rochford District Council—01702 546366 
Out of Hours Emergencies  01268 527317 
We offer wheelchair  Free short term Loan, if 
required please contact the Parish Office. 
Street Lights—Report to Parish Office  
Citizens Advice Bureau -0344 477 0808, Monday 
to Friday 9.30am - 4pm  
http://www.citizensadvicerochford.org.uk  
Allotment Vacancies— If you interested in an 
Allotment Plot please contact the Parish Office.  
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